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RAHALL ANNOUNCES FEDERAL ASSISTANCE FOR WEST

VIRGINIA HOUSING AUTHORITIES

WASHINGTON DC, - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) today announced that
several housing authorities in West Virginia have received Section 8 housing
voucher assistance to provide for the housing needs of families.

The Mingo County Housing Authority has received $105,425 for 25 families;
Beckley Housing Authority, $94,126 for 26 families; Raleigh County Housing
Authority, $120,420 for 30 families; Huntington Housing Authority $70,545
for 15 families; Bluefield Housing Authority $121,380 for 30 families.

"This funding will go a long way in assisting many families with their
housing needs. I am very pleased with this announcement, Rahall said"


